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Update 

 

King Elementary School received a $1,500 Arts in the Schools grant for King School’s Seasonal 

Art Mural with Artist Glen Davies. This mural residency/workshop project took place over a three to 

four week period, beginning in January. Students in the school contributed ideas about the mural subject 

through various art forms.  

 

Recommendation 

 
Staff recommends that the Public Arts Commission review the attached final reports, submitted 

by Sarah Tavis, before her presentation on April 12, 2016.  
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